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NEWSLETTER 

Coleshill C of E Primary 

KS1 SATs Meeting 14th Feb 

2.40 & 5.45 

Own Clothes Day 

Wear red (PTFA) 

15th Feb 

School breaks up for 

half-term 

15th Feb 

World Book Day 7th March 

Y1 Phonics Parents Info 7th March 
2.30 & 5.45 

Comic Relief 15th March 

INSET DAY 22nd July 

Dates for your Diary 

Attendance  

w/c 4/2/19, No of chil-
dren who achieved 

100% for the week 

RL 16 

RW 18 

1J 21 

1B 21 

2R 25 

2O 21 

3BM 27 

3R 27 

4B 23 

4C 26 

5JG 23 

5G 24 

6F 16 

6J 24 

Whole School  so far 

this term 95% 

name so as not to offend their parents)! 
 

Y5 and Y6 have had a wonderful time 
this week at the Manor Adventure res-
idential.  Over the five days children 
enjoyed abseiling, rifle shooting, hill 
walk, rock climbing, compass walk, 
fencing and much, much more. 
Everyone had a fantastic time. “I never 
want to go home,” said one not home 
sick child (we have withheld their 

Lunchtime Supervisors? 

Thank you to those who have expressed an 

interest in joining our Lunchtime Supervisor’s 

team. We will be contacting suitable applicants 

immediately after half term. In the meantime if 

you would also like to enquire about the 

positions please ask at the school office. 

Fun Times AT Manor ADVENTURE 

Newsletter 

FUN FEST COLESHILL HOLIDAY 
CLUB  

Holiday club is available to book 
online. For more details of our excit-
ing activities please visit www.fun-

fest.co.uk/colview.  

http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview
http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/colview


Thanks to funding from the 
PTA, we have recently added 
hundreds of brand new, ex-
citing books to add to our 
school library for the children 
to be able to enjoy. Also, as 
part of the £3000 donation, we 
have been able to give the li-
brary a complete make over 
into a jungle theme. 

The selection of books includes 

books for all ages, both fiction 
and non-fiction, and it is some-
thing we are really excited to 
share with the children. Soon, 
we will be opening as a lending 
library initially for Year 3 up to 
Year 6. In order to be able to do 
this, we will need your support 
by ensuring children take care of 
the books that they bring home. 
Please be aware that any books 
which are not returned to school 

will result in a fine to replace the 
book. 

Please encourage children to 
talk to you about the books that 
they are reading as this really 
does make all the difference! 
This is a really wonderful oppor-
tunity for the children and we 
are hoping that the library be-
comes somewhere that they 
don’t want to leave! 

NEW LIBRARY OPENING SOON!  

P A G E  2  C O L E S H I L L  C  O F  E  P R I M A R Y  

Well Done to all of our 

achievers from last week!  



World Book Day takes place on 
Thursday 7th March 2019, and we 
would like to invite you to join us 
in helping your child to make the 
most of this special occasion. 
 
World Book Day celebrates the joy 
and value of books and reading, 
especially for children. We are 
inviting the children to come to 
School on this day dressed as their 
favourite book character. This is 
voluntary and you are not re-
quired to send your child in with 
any money. There will be a com-
petition which will select the ‘best 
costume’ from each class. Often, 
homemade costumes are the best 
so please do not feel pressured to 
purchase a costume for your child. 

We are asking that the children 
also bring in their selected story 
book as there will be plenty of 
opportunities for the children to 
share and talk about their favour-
ite stories with their friends. There 
will also be planned activities in 
each class based around your 
child’s chosen text. Please ensure 
that the books are named. 
 
Your child will receive a book to-
ken which can be redeemed at 
selected UK bookshops. We en-
courage you and your child to use 
it on or around World Book Day by 
visiting a local bookshop. 
 
Thank you for your continued sup-
port. 

Y3 SWIMMING 

Class  3R will be swimming after half-term. 

 

School Dinners, ‘Meat Free Monday’ 

The dinner menu will be changing  after half-term and the kitchen are introducing a 
‘Meat Free Monday’. The menus are available to view on the school website. 

 

PE Kits 

Please can you ensure that your child has the correct PE kit on the correct days. 
School PE kit is a plain white T-shirt, navy blue or black shorts and trainers. In the win-
ter months children will also need navy blue or black plain tracksuit bottoms. 

Classes have PE on the following days; 

 Monday: Year 4 

 Tuesday: Year 1, Year 2 & Year 6 

 Wednesday: Year 3 

 Thursday: Year 5 

 Friday:  
 

Own Clothes Day, Friday 15th February 

Wear ‘red’ for Valentines Day on Friday 15th February. Cost is £1 per child. 
 

World Book Day  






